

1515 Stelton Road Piscataway, NJ 08854 732 572-2289, ext. 2513 Fax 732 777-1361

Dr. Frank Ranelli Superintendent of Schools

June 17, 2021

Dear Piscataway Families:

On this last day of the 2020-2021 school year, I want to sincerely thank all our families for your kindness and support for our students and schools. This was a very difficult year for all of us as we navigated through remote, hybrid, and in-person learning, and I couldn't be more proud of our students for the way they handled the year.

Like all of you, I hope our return to school in September looks much more like it did in pre-pandemic years. We continue to follow State guidelines; I will continue to keep you updated as to any new developments or guidelines as we move throughout the summer.

Summer Learning

Our summer learning programs begin later this month. Students enrolled in these programs have received information about how they will operate, combining both digital learning and direct instruction. Students enrolled in these programs who have questions can contact the following program administrators:

Academic Assistance Grades PreK-4: Ms. Shavonne Anderson (732) 752-2501 x 5772 (Grandview School) Academic Assistance Grades 5-11: Ms. Sonal Bhatt (732) 752-4457 x 5272 (Schor School) Academic Enrichment Grades 5-11: Ms. Amy Ferguson (732) 572-2289 x 2561 (Virtual) AP Institute: Dr. Maria Cetta (732) 981-0700 x 2087 (PHS)

Summer Meal Distribution

Our summer meal distribution, will begin Wednesday, June 23 from 3:00 PM – 6:00 PM, and continue through the end of August. We will provide once-a-week (every Wednesday) meal distribution that includes breakfast, lunch, and snack for seven days at the following locations:

- Arbor Intermediate School, 1717 Lester Place (pick-up in the side parking lot)
- Schor Middle School, 243 North Randolphville Road
- Conackamack Middle School, 5205 Witherspoon Street
- Administration Building, 1515 Stelton Road

I hope you all have a wonderful summer and take some well-deserved down time to relax and enjoy being with your families. See you in September!

Very sincerely,

Dr. Frank Ranelli